
From: jchristi@blm.gov
To: Spry ORourk, Linda
Subject: Re: Black Hills federal 35-2
Date: Monday, July 11, 2011 3:42:39 PM

Called Julia - typo in year portion of dates she provided.  She'll update email with correct dates.-lso

Linda, I show an approved Sundry Notice of Intent to close the pit on 1/13/2010 ("Black Hills Plateau
Production is preparing plans to fill in the drilling pit at this location as soon as weather permits and all
liquids have been removed from the pit.", then I show my inspection on 5/20/10 documenting that the
pit was closed.

HRL or another of BH's contractors might have more accurate data. I will email Jessica and ask her
exactly when they closed it, too.

Julia Christiansen | Natural Resource Specialist BLM, Grand Junction Field Office
2815 H Road, Grand Junction, CO 81506
Desk: 970-244-3093  Fax: 970-244-3083
jchristi@blm.gov   <-- Please note new address!

“May your trails be crooked, winding, lonesome, dangerous...  leading to the most amazing views."

                                                                          
             "Spry ORourk,                                                
             Linda"                                                       
             <Linda.SpryORourk                                          To
             @state.co.us>             <jchristi@blm.gov>                 
                                                                        cc
             07/11/2011 01:12                                             
             PM                                                    Subject
                                       Black Hills federal 35-2           
                                                                          
                                                                          
                                                                          
                                                                          
                                                                          
                                                                          

Julia,

I’ve looked over the information you printed and put on CD for me.  Thanks.

Do you have anything that lets you know just when that pit was closed?  I see your inspection on
5/20/2009 that sounds like the pit had already been closed.

Reason I ask is that it looks to me like our rules went into effect on
4/1/2009 on all non-federal land, rules that required these pits to be closed to the current Table 910-1
standards.  I’m trying to verify the specific date, or a narrow window, when the pit was closed.

Thanks for any info.

Linda Spry O'Rourke
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Environmental Protection Specialist, Northwest Region Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court
Suite 204
Rifle, CO 81650

(970) 625-2497 Office
(970) 625-5682 Fax
(970) 309-3356 Cellular
linda.spryorourk@state.co.us




